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May & June 

 
 

Oakview Middle & High School 
 

Ms. Bashar’s Class:  The middle school is going on a study cruise to study the Long Island 

Sound funded by our mini grant from the C.E.S. Foundation. The grant is also going to cover 

our tickets to visit the aquarium!  The last two weeks of school will be “Fun” weeks for 

middle school/high school, where we will be participating in various fun activities to close out 

the school year! 

 

Mrs. Mastracchio’s Class:  The 8th Graders are working their final rotation in Muffins and 

More.  The class is reading The Martian Chronicles in Literature, and is continuing to review 

division in math.  The students have begun the countdown to June 15! 

 

Mr. Yacovou’s Class:  We are working on earning our Green Group Goal.  We are excited 

for our upcoming field trip, and ending the school year on a fun and fantastic note! 

 

Mr. Epstein’s Class:  We hope to see you at the TDP Film Festival on May 25th for the 

debut of our classroom movie!   

 

Ms. Kisil’s Class:  We earned our ‘Being Prepared at the start of academics’ AND ‘Listening 

to Music Appropriately’ group goals.  We got a new friend named Josh.  We finished reading 

The Hunger Games, and went to see the movie.  We are going to be working on a real-world 

Writing unit. 

 

Ms. Soltis’ Class: We concluded reading the first book of the Hunger Games series with 

seeing the movie before April vacation, and worked on a Compare/Contrast paper comparing 

either a character to ourselves or the similarities/differences between the book and movie.   

We are looking forward to continuing to read the second book in the series, Catching Fire. 

We have also been working on completing our resumes for Got Skills in the hopes of acquiring 

summer jobs.  

 


